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SGC Meeting 

October 12, 2021 

Media Center 

6:00 PM -7:30 PM 

 

Agenda 

 

- Welcome and Introductions 

- Attendance 

- Establish Norms 

- SGC Responsibilities 

- Elect Officers: Chairperson, Vice Chairperson, Secretary 

- Principal’s Report 

- PTSO Report 

- Set calendar of meetings: include plan for increment 

weather. ( Teams) 

- Current and potential community members at large 

- Plan to recruit and select student representatives.  

- Recommendations for areas of focus for the 2021-2022 

school year.  

 
 


